
Leslie Livingston
North Yarmouth
LD 1750
I live in North Yarmouth and my property borders this rail line. I strongly support the 
interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as 
recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council.  The roads around here are not safe 
to walk on or ride a bike on particularly with distracted drivers.  


